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Dear Colleague,  
 
Thank you for your interest in a micro grant to grow or re-start church based and 
inspired mission and ministry with children, young people and families or training 
that benefits the ministry of those working with children, young people and 
families. Please find below the grant criteria. As the budget is limited, the 
maximum that can be applied for over a calendar year is £900.  
 

Criteria for CYP grants  
 
CYP grants must include some or all the following nine criteria:  
1. The initiative must clearly be for growing or restarting mission and ministry 
with children, young people and families, or training that benefits the ministry of 
those working with children, young people or families.  
2. The parish must be in good standing with the Diocese, part of which is 
contributing to the mission and ministry of the Diocese of Southwark through the 
Parish Support Fund.  
3. The dates for the project must be realistic.  
4. The project should be sustainable.  
5. Leaders must be willing to share learning, both positive and negative with the 
wider church, and so contribute to mission of the whole Diocese, through filling out 
the CYP Grant Evaluation Form.  
6. Able to give planned outcomes for anticipated fruitfulness.  
7. Show evidence of a willingness to work with the CYP Team as the work 
progresses – accepting support and coaching as appropriate. The project can be 
discussed with the CYP Team before the application.  
8. The form must be discussed with and approved by a PCC, Line Manager, 
Incumbent or Associate Priest.  
9. The money should be paid into an organisation bank account.  

 
Details of the application process  
 
There is no deadline for applications. We meet once a month to consider 
applications. We will then advise you of the outcome.  
If you require help to develop the proposal, or find out sources of additional 
funding, please contact imani.mcewen@southwark.anglican.org or 
joanne.gavin@southwark.anglican.org  
 
To apply, please complete an application form and email to: 
mission@southwark.anglican.org  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Imani McEwen & Joanne Gavin  

Mission Support Officers (Children and Young People) 

 

Children and Young People  

 

Trinity House 
4 Chapel Court 

Borough High Street 
London SE1 1HW 

                                                                             s 020 7939 9479 
imani.mcewen@southwark.anglican.org or 

joanne.gavin@southwark.anglican.org 
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